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MEC FOR HEALTH SUPPORTS 
EDUMBE CHC

Cation for photo 

MEC CONSULTING A PATIENT  AT 
OPD 
READ MORE ON PAGE 01 

MEC , MANAGEMENT STAFF AND 
LOCAL LEADERSHIP 
READ MORE ON PAGE 01 

MEC CONSULTING IN DENTAL 
CLINIC 
READ MORE ON PAGE  01 



The MEC for Health KwaZulu-Natal Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo, 

visited Edumbe CHC on 2nd and 3rd  April 2017 to provide 

support and preform medical duties as there is a shortage of 

doctors. Along with him were the Zululand District Manager 

Mr Vusi Vilakazi, eDumbe Municipality honouraable Mayor 

Mr Majuba Mavuso Kunene, Edumbe CHC CEO Dr T H 

Ndlovu and the Local Political Leadership. Clinical rounds, 

patient consultation and staff motivation were per-formed to 

institutionalize the working conditions of the CHC.  

A consultation room was allocated to the MEC For Health Dr 

S Dhlomo. He consulted both acutely and the chronically ill 

patients. He then did rounds in the hospital OPD, Dental 

clinic, X-ray, Resuscitation Unit, Pharmacy, Physiotherapy 

department and in the Treatment room. He also performed 

minor surgical procedures and tests at the CHC i.e. a knee 

aspiration procedure and ultrasonography.  

The MEC for health, Honourable Mayor, District manager, 

the eDumbe CHC CEO and the EXCO team also did a sup-

port visit to Friesgewacht Clinic, where he was introduced to 

the staff and patients. The team was there to provide sup-

port to the clinic staff and to monitor service delivery of the 

community level. During the clinic rounds MEC for Health 

complimented the staff for cleanliness at the clinic. 
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MEC FOR HEALTH SUPPORT VISIT 

The institutional in-service trainees and interns had a privilege to meet the MEC for Health on their first day of arri-

val, he welcomed them and gave them word of advice before taking photos with them. Dr Dhlomo had an appoint-

ment with the dental department at the CHC where he was assessed and managed . This encouraged and showed 

that department staff and officials must trust the services rendered at the institution. He was happy with the service 

rendered. 

He wrapped up his visit by doing aerobics at eDumbe Municipality hall where staff and the community participated 

as his culture to promote wellness in a workplace. It was a great privilege for eDumbe sub-District to be visited by 

the MEC Dr S M Dhlomo.  

SITHI UNWELE OLUDE DINANGWE! 



PHOTO COLLAGE  
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Physical Address:  
Stand no. 463  
eDumbe main street 
PAULPIETERSBURG 
3180 
 
Postal Address: 
P/Bag X322 
PAULPIETERSBURG 
3180 
 

Web Address: 

www.kznhealth.gov.za 

SWITCHBOARD: 
034 995 8501 

SWITCHBOARD FAX NUMBER:  
086 771 7124   
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